
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Councillor Roberts  
 
Woodlands Medical Practice Development  
 
I write as the Chair of Oxfordshire Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to enquire 
about the status of the above extension of the medical practice to provide for the health 
needs of the residents of Didcot as a result of housing growth.   We received a public 
address from the group Didcot Against Austerity at our meeting on 10 May who referenced 
this and hence I feel compelled to correspond with you to be appraised of the situation and 
offer whether there is anything the HOSC can do in this space to affect swifter progress? 
 
I also write to inform you that as a Committee, we agreed as part of our Work Programme 
for the coming year a review into capturing and implementing population health needs for 
new housing developments. I trust you will be supportive of the Committee’s work in this 
space.  As part of the scope of that review, I expect we will wish to capture your views, and 
that of other executive members across the County with the relevant infrastructure brief.  
 
Grateful for your reply at your earliest opportunity. I cc Cllr Paul Barrow as the Council’s 
representative on the Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cllr Jane Hanna OBE       

Chair, Oxfordshire JHOSC, OCC    
 
Cc  
Cllr Paul Barrow – HOSC Member 
Mark Stone – Chief Executive, South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District 
Councils 
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Cllr Judy Roberts - Cabinet Member 
for Development and Infrastructure 
 
Vale of White Horse DC 
 
judy.roberts@whitehorsedc.gov.uk 


